





Date: January 10, 2015
To: Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission

From: Kansas Society of Engineers Political Action Committee

There is an adjustment for incorrect reporting of $100.00 contribution that should have been $50.00 on
July 24, 2014.

Thank you and we apologize for the inconvenience,

Sandy Braden



